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Strong Collections from Gross Income Tax and Corporation Business Tax for 
December Bolster Year-to-Date Revenue Growth 

TRENTON – The Department of the Treasury reported Thursday that cash collections for 
December totaled over $2.69 billion, bringing year-to-date revenues to $11.36 billion halfway 
through Fiscal Year 2015. December’s results show yearly revenues up 7.2 percent, ahead of 
the Fiscal Year 2015 Projected Growth Rate against Fiscal Year 2014 certified revenues of 5.2 
percent.   

Collections from Gross Income Tax, Sales Tax and Corporation Business Tax, New Jersey’s three 
largest revenue sources, totaled approximately $2.36 billion in December. Compared to Fiscal 
Year 2014, year-to-date revenues through December are now up 26.7 percent for Corporation 
Business Tax and 9.7 percent for Gross Income Tax, outpacing their projected growth rates of 
6.5 percent and 4.8 percent for each source, respectively.   

The growth in Gross Income Tax revenue last month and year-to-date must be partially 
attributed to the fact that December 2014 had one more Wednesday --- the heaviest day of the 
week for wage withholding tax payments --- than December 2013.  

December cash collections also included revenue derived from a tax payment initiative 
conducted last fall by the Division of Taxation, which provided taxpayers who settled their 
outstanding accounts with an expedited way to apply for reduced penalties and collection fees. 
Over the course of November and December, more than 26,000 individuals and business 
entities participated in the limited-time, experimental program and paid approximately $75 
million in back taxes, tracking the State’s overall FY15 revenue expectations.    
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